

Epney Close, Patchway, Bristol BS34 5LN Tel: 01454 866920

Email: office@conistonprimary.org.uk Website: www.conistonprimary.org.uk Facebook Page: Coniston Primary School

Tuesday 7th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Pantomime – 6th December 2023 (EYFS, Year 1 to Year 6)

We are very excited to share the news of our up and coming trip to Bristol Hippodrome on Wednesday 6th December 2023. As part of the Christmas festivities all children in every class will be going to the Hippodrome to see Peter Pan.

The coach will leave at 11.45am and return to school at 4.15pm. This means that the children will have an early lunch before leaving school getting onto the coach.

All children will need to wear school uniform as normal, take a coat and their water bottle.

The cost of this trip is as follows: Transport (coach) = £1,725 Entry cost = £2,704 Total = £4,429 (£21.29 per child) (Entry cost for staff is free of charge)

We appreciate that everyone is experiencing financial pressures at the moment especially at this time of year. Therefore we have been working hard to obtaining grants and funding in order to make this wonderful experience accessible for the children. We have managed to secure a grant from Theatre Works Global totalling £2,000 and as a school we will be subsidising the trip to the total £1,441.

However to make this opportunity possible we are asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child. I hope you agree that this is an opportunity not to be missed and the contribution for your child to participate is a reasonable request.

This trip is now available to see on your Arbor App for your child. Please provide your consent for this trip and make payment via the Arbor App by Monday 27th November 2023.

Thank you for supporting the school by making the contribution in order that we can offer this amazing experience, not to be forgotten experience for the children of Coniston Primary School.

Many thanks

Alan Walters Head Teacher







